
I understand that only the elderly and or ill inmates are being considered for release in 
the event of an outbreak at any of the facilities here in Oregon. I might wonder why just 
them and not low risk and short timers as other states are considering, this would free 
up a lot of beds and give more "social distancing" space. All incarcerated man and 
woman are human beings and should be kept safe. Feel free to pass any decisions that 
are made or being considered on to my by email. And yes I have a son incarcerated 
due home this fall, blue collar crime and low risk and I do want him to walk out a healthy 
young man, not on a stretcher or in a body bag. I do believe I speak for many here in 
Oregon with a loved one incarcerated. Thank you for your time. Patti Etherington 
 


